PUBLIC NOTICE

PARK HOSPITAL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Special Board Meeting
April 18, 2018, 4:00-6:00 p.m.

Per the SUNSHINE LAW regulations § 24-6-402, C.R.S. and 

32-1-903, C.R.S., PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the 

Park Hospital District Board of Directors will be holding a 

Special Board Meeting at the Estes Park Medical Center, 555 

Prospect Ave., Estes Park, Colorado, Timberline Conference 

Room. There will be no public comments at this meeting. The 

main portion of this meeting will take place in Executive 

Session, and as such, NO ACTIONS WILL BE TAKEN.
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